
Happy New Year!!
Happy New Year to
all our residents,
families & friends!
Wishing everyone
beautiful moments, 
treasured memories and
all the blessings a heart
can know in the New
Year!
As we move on to the 
New Year, we look 
forward to all fun trips
 and new activities 
we have planned for 
this year.
Thank You to our 
residents, families,
volunteers and friends
who have given their
time and generosity for
volunteering for
activites and socials.
 
 
 
 

A smile is a treasure,
a hug is still precious,
a kind word can 
still make all the
difference and hope
is still the brightest 
guiding light there is.
Even better: The
more we give, the 
more we gain. 
Life is filled with riches
that are all within your
reach! 
 
Let's make 2019 a year
to remember!
 
Sincerely,
Rene Cwyl, 
Life Enrichment
Coordinator

Tinley Park

 

Our home is full of treasured and happy moments spent with
family & friends!

 
 
Thank You very much to
our residnt Virgina
"Ginny" Bamford and 
her Son Brett Bamford-
Bills, Son In Law-
Robert Bills and Lisa
LaGiglio for decorating
our home for the 
holidays!
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May the New Year
bring joy

peace & happiness
to you and your familes!

    Happy Birthday
Bernadette 1/9
Maggie 1/22
Ginny 1/26
Christle 1/27

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Finish the Phrase
1:30 St. Stephen 
Rosary
2:00 Bingo with Mary
3:30 Left Right Center
6:30 Wheel of Fortune

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Pictionary
1:30 Hymns & Praise
with Chaplin Tia
2:00 Ice Cream Social
6:30 Jim Austin
Motivational Magic

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Cranium Crunch
2:30 Bowling Game
3:30 Happy Hour
 6:30 Wheel of Fortune
8:00 Rootbeer Floats
with Brittany LPN

10:30 Silver Sneakers
with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Snack Bingo
2:45 Bunco
6:30 Fireplace Social
with Joann

9:00 Word Puzzles
10:30 Silver Sneakers
 with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Christian Services
with Chaplin Steve
6:30 Movie & Popcorn

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Brain Quest
1:30 Walgreens
2:30 Bingo Bucks
4:00 Left, Center, Right
Dice Game
 

10:30 Ageless Grace 
2:15 Ice Cream Social
3:00 Quarter Bingo
6:30 Cards with Colleen

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Reflections 
1:30 St Stephen Mass
2:15 Bingo With Mary
2:30 Donuts & Coffee 
3:00 Entertainment       
  with Frank Rossi
 

Hat Day
10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Charades
1:30 Hymns & Praise
with Chaplin Tia
2:15 Inner Artist
3:00 Ice Cream Social

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Finish the Lyrics
2:30 Bickford Bakers
with Russell - Zucchini
Bread
3:30 Happy Hour
6:30 Wheel of Fotrune

10:30 Silver Sneakers
with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Snack Bingo
2:45 Miniature Golf

9:00 Word Puzzles
10:30 Silver Sneakers
with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Christian Services
with Chaplin Steve
6:30 Movie & Popcorn

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Brain Quest
1:30 Walgreens
2:30 Bingo Bucks
4:00 Sing- A- Longs
6:30 Wheel of Fortune
 

10:30 Ageless Grace 
2:30 Quarter Bingo
4:00 Name That Tune
6:30 Cards with Colleen

10:30 Zumba with
Roman
1:30 St. Stephen - 
Rosary
2:00 Bingo with Mary
2:15 Donuts & Coffee
3:30  Eye Know Trivia

9:30 Chiropractor Visit
 Hand & Back Massages
1:30 Hymns & Praise
with Chaplin Tia
2:15 Yahtzee
3:00 Ice Cream Social

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Cranium Crunch
2:30 Trinity Lutheran
Church Service
2:45 Board Games
3:30 Happy Hour
6:30 Movie & Popcorn

10:30 Silver Sneakers
with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Snack Bingo
2:45 Bunco
6:30 Fireplace Social
with Joann

9:00 Word Puzzles
10:30 Silver Sneakers
 with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Christian Services
with Chaplin Steve
6:30 Movie & Popcorn

10:30  Candy Bingo with
Francisco
1:30 Ice Cream Social
3:00 Kings in the Corner
with Colleen
7:00 Movie Night with
Popcorn

10:30 Ageless Grace 
1:30 Tinley Library
   "Arm Chair Dreams"
2:30 Quarter Bingo 
6:30 Cards with
Colleen 

10:30 Sit & Stretch with
Hayley
11:00 Charades
1:30 St. Stephen
Communion
2:00 Bingo with Mary
3:30 Scrabble

10:30 Sit & Stretch
1:30 Hymns with Tia
2:15 Luau Social
- Sponsored By Angels
      Grace Hospice
6:15 "The Common       
            Allies"

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Finish the Lyrics
2:30 Bickford Bakers
with Russell - Banana
Bread
3:30 Happy Hour

10:30 Silver Sneakers
with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Snack Bingo
2:45 Bunco

9:00 Word Puzzles
10:30 Silver Sneakers
with Colleen & Ed
1:30 Christian Services
with Chaplin Steve
2:30 Chocolate Sweets
6:30 Movie & Popcorn

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Brain Quest
1:30 Walgreens
2:30 Resident/Dining
Council Meeting
3:30 Bingo Bucks
6:30 Wheel of Fortune
 
 
 
 

10:30 Ageless Grace
1:30 Christian Services
with Chaplin Steve
2:45 Quarter Bingo 
with Sue
6:00 Vitas Alzheimer's
Dementia Sup. Grp

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Brain Quest
1:30 St. Stephen Rosary
2:00 Bingo with Mary
2:15 Frozen Treats
7:00 Movie Night

10:30 Sit & Stretch
11:00 Pictionary
11:30 Bakers Square
1:30 Hymns & Praise
with Chaplin Tia
3:30 Bingo Buck
Country Store
 

Activites may change
do to volunteer
availabilty. Please,
check your Daily
Activity
Schedule 
for updates.
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New Year's Day
9:00 Rose Bowl Parade
10:30 Agleless Grace 
1:30 Blackjack 
3:00 Chocolate Bingo
6:30 Cards with Colleen
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